
From: Frank N'Liza  
Sent: Friday, October 02, 2020 12:11 PM 
To: PEC <pec@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 355 Marconi Blvd. 

  

It looks like they are trying to put 30 houses at 355 Marconi Blvd. where the Marconi soccer 

field is still with no road connection to Clarke Road. When they started to build up the south end 

of Marconi Blvd. I fought to get a road that would run east/west down by the U-haul connecting 

Marconi and Clarke Road but the developer would not give up a house lot for this. I anticipated 

traffic problems at Marconi and Trafalgar and it did become a problem so the traffic department 

put in traffic lights at Marconi and Trafalgar this has led to even more traffic problems and all of 

this because there was no outlet to Clarke Road. Fast forward a few years and here we go again 

more houses, more cars, and no way out. 

Great example of "Those who cannot remember the past are condemned to repeat it," means 

that people who don't learn from the mistakes of the past are going to make the same mistakes. 

Fred Stothers 
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